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July 23, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Reference: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) MYAPC letter to USNRC dated March 23, 1979

(WMY 79-26)
(c) "SNRC letter to YAEC dated July 3, 1979

r 2 quest for Licensing Review Fee

Dear Sir:

Subject: Licensing Review Fee for Maine Yankee Security Contingency Plan

Pursuant to Section 170.22 of 10 CFR Part 170, enclosed is a Class III
paynent of $4000.00 to cover the costs associated with the licensing review
of the Faire Yankee Security Con _ngency Plan which was submitted in Reference
(b). This tce was requested in your letter Reference (c).

Maine Tankee Atomic Pcwer Company believes that the NRC revised fee
schedule is illegal. We cre aware tha t this fee schedule is being
contested before the L. S. Court of Appeals for the Fifth Circuit and
therefore submit the enclosed fee under protest without waiving our right
to contest the valid 4 ty of this fee or the entire NRC fee schedule, and
without waiving any right to recover, in whole or part, all fees paid
or to be paid under the invalid fee schedule.

Should you have any questions relative to this catter, please
contact us.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER CCMPA',7

Ah
Robert H. Grece,
Licensing Engineer
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